To the Administrator:

Enclosed is a list of patients for whom you receive Nursing Facility (NF), Mentally Retarded (IMR), or Mental
Hospital (MHC) payments from the Division of Family Services. According to our records, these patients currently
receive Social Security benefits (OASDI) and will receive an increase i n January 2007. This increase will also
cause a change in the amount they must pay to your institution for their care.

The attached listing shows the name and number of each patient and the old and new surplus amount. The surplus
amount shown will be effective January 1, 2007, unless you receive a notice (IM-62) mailed from the county office
after December 11, 2006, which indicates a different amount.

I f you have an NF, IMR, or MHC patient in your institution who was approved for vendor care before December 11, 2006,

and i s not on this listing, please contact his or her Eligibility Specialist to get the January, 2007, surplus amount.



	page 1

